
R.I.P.
Late Registration

Starting Spring Semester 2014, students must register
by 11:59 p.m. the night before the semester begins.

Some classes may be offered in a late-starting, short-term format.

Research shows that students that register
before the start of the semester

are more likely to succeed.


